
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 2025 

Our Learning : 

Woodland Grange Pre-school’  

Reminders and Notices 

• You can now book onto the May half-term 

holiday camp, please ask a member of staff 

for a form, if you are interested.  

 

• Sports day is on Tuesday 10th June at 10.15-

10.45.  

 

• Our preschool leavers party has changed 

dates. It is now on Wednesday 2nd July at 

1.45pm.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Starting school this year 

If your child is due to start school this year then you 

will soon start to receive transition information. 

External schools typically arrange a preschool visit, 

we will let you know when this is.  

If they are starting at Woodland Grange then Mrs 

Johnson; the Foundation stage lead, will be sending 

this information out.  

 

 

 

Our current topic is: People who help us 

We will be learning about people who help us. We are 

starting to learn about firefighters, we will then look at a 

doctor/paramedic, a police officer, a dentist and a vet.  

If you are able to share any personal experiences or are 

one of these occupations, we would love to include you in 

a visit to preschool. We will be having a visit from the 

dentist in June.  

In maths we are naming, finding and identifying 2d 

shapes. We will then be starting to describe them by 

their sides and corners.  

In phonics we are learning the phonemes: e, o, u.  

The children have loved coming back into preschool this 

week and playing in the pre-school shop.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Check us out 

             
 

        

      

Warm weather 

Please ensure your child comes to preschool with 

a sun hat and that sun-cream has been applied to 

their skin. Unfortunately, we are not able to 

apply sun-cream to them. 


